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Public Veterinary Services Clinic Appointment Release 
Dates 2025 

Appointment Release Date Dates Available to Book 

Tuesday, November 26th (2024) Opening December 30th to January 10th 

Tuesday, December 10th (2024) Opening January 13th to January 31st 

Tuesday, January 7th Opening February 3rd to February 14th 

Tuesday, January 21st  Opening February 17th to February 28th 

Tuesday, February 4th Opening March 3rd to March 14th 

Tuesday, February 18th Opening March 17th to March 28th 

Tuesday, March 4th  Opening March 31st to April 11th  

Tuesday, March 18th  Opening April 14th to April 25th  

Tuesday, April 1st Opening April 28th to May 9th 

Tuesday, April 15th  Opening May 12th to May 23rd 

Tuesday, April 29th  Opening May 26th to June 6th 

Tuesday, May 13th Opening June 9th to June 20th  

Tuesday, May 27th Opening June 23rd to July 4th 

Tuesday, June 10th Opening July 7th to July 18th 

Tuesday, June 24th Opening July 21st to August 1st 

Tuesday, July 8th Opening August 4th to August 15th 

Tuesday, July 22nd Opening August 18th to August 29th  

Tuesday, August 5th Opening September 1st to September 12th  

Tuesday, August 19th Opening September 15th to September 26th 

Tuesday, September 2nd Opening September 29th to October 10th 

Tuesday, September 16th Opening October 13th to October 24th  

Tuesday, September 30th Opening October 27th to November 7th 

Tuesday, October 14th Opening November 10th to November 21st  

Tuesday, October 28th Opening November 24th to December 5th  

Tuesday, November 11th  Opening December 8th to December 19th  
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 There is a very high demand for these appointment slots, and they fill up very quickly. If there are 
no appointments available, it is because we are fully booked for the month. Appointments can 
occasionally become available throughout the month if other clients cancel or reschedule.  

Please note that to ensure all clients have a fair opportunity to access our services we do not allow 
multiple bookings for the same service and pet (i.e. a spay surgery for Fluffy booked twice in our 
system). Any clients that choose to do so may be at risk of having their appointments cancelled. 

mailto:csa@torontohumanesociety.com

